
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1755 
 

Asked on Wednesday 11 November 2009 
 
 
 
MR RICKUSS ASKED THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT (MS NOLAN)— 
 
QUESTION: 

 
With reference to the Southern Freight Rail Corridor land resumption process—  
Is there any limitation as to how many times a landholder can make application for hardship 

having previously rejected the department's hardship offer?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Lockyer for the question.   
 
It is acknowledged that landowners’ circumstances may change over time and as such there 
is no limitation which prevents them from re-applying for a hardship purchase. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


